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24 November 2017
«Name»   

Dear Parent

Change of date

Due to unforeseen circumstance we have had to move the date of our Carol Service from Wednesday 13th December to Tuesday 12th December at 7.00 pm in the School Hall.  The morning performance will take place at 10.00 am.  Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Flu Vaccination

The flu vaccination is due to take place in the school on Wednesday 29th November as prearranged by the School Nursing Team.  Please contact the class teacher by ‘note’ if there have been any changes in circumstances that the team would need to be aware of since you completed the reply slip for your child/ren.

Shoe Box Appeal
Just a reminder to forward any completed shoe boxes for the Blythswood Care Appeal this week for collection shortly by the charity.
Yours sincerely
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P Loughran 

Principal

IN CHRIST WE LIVE, 


LOVE AND LEARN
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